el IS Princess Christian
’ Care Home

A short video on outdoor visits

In light of the COVID-19 related restrictions on visitors to Princess Christian Care Home, we are now delighted to be able to
facilitate safe, socially distanced visits between our residents and their relatives.

Watch our short video (filmed on 12 June) and book your visit by calling Christine Foster at the Home on 01483 488917.Time slots
currently available on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
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